
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 
November 25, 2024 

The City Council met in special session in the Municipal Building.  Present on Roll Call were Mayor Curt 
Lundquist and Council Members:  Gary Kaufmann, Terry Rowbotham, Rob Achterberg, Beth Sundberg, 
and Sue Falconer.  Absent: Garth Johnson 
Carl Johnson, Chris Kropuenske, and Clint Hay, from Core & Main answered questions the Council had 
regarding their product, lead times, and quote. Marshal was asked to gather quantities as to what he feels 
is needed for a more accurate quote amount. 
Motion was made by Sundberg, seconded by Rowbotham to approve the first reading of the Short Term 
Lodging Ordinance. 
Marshal let the Council know that the sewer line distance from the manhole on the end of Hickory to the 
end of the line was 30’ and the pipe looked great. 
Water reconnect and disconnect fees were discussed and the request to remove such fee ($50) was denied 
by the Council. 
Motion to adjourn was made by Rowbotham, seconded by Kaufmann.  All in favor—Carried. 
____________________________    ________________________________ 
Stephanie Damm, Finance Officer    Curt Lundquist, Mayor 
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